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MEMORANDUM

TO:

Board of Directors
FROM:

Silvie Crawford, CEO
DATE:

November 29, 2021
RE:

Broader Public Sector Procurement Directive

Under the Broader Public Sector Procurement Directive, CWSDS is required to provide a report confirming that the organization has conducted its procurements following approved policies, which comply with the requirements of the Broader Public Sector Procurement Directive.

During the 2019-2020 fiscal year, CWSDS continues to participate in four purchasing groups (MGS Vendor of Record, Complete Purchasing, OECM and HealthPro) which assisted in meeting the BPS Directive for competitive pricing.

